
22 January 2018 

Rebecca Carr 
Forest Enterprise Scotland 
Silvan House 
231 Corstophine Road 
Edinburgh 
EH127AT 

Dear Ms. Carr 

Adam & Esther Brooker 

We are writing to express our full support for the proposed Carron Valley Community 

Woodland project near the Carron Dam. There is currently no provision in the area 

for community activities or any kind of social infrastructure. We believe the proposed 

project will greatly benefit our community, both from the opportunity for community 

involvement during the development of the facility and as a space for residents and 

visitors to meet and engage in community activities. We are very keen for the 

proposed development to proceed, and we would be happy to volunteer our time and 

effort to support the development. 

Yours sincerely,

Adam & Esther Brooker 


